
FIBO INVITATION TO VISIT ITS WORK PROGRESS AND
REPRESENTS FIBO AS A CO-HOST TO SET FACO ON DUTY IN

HOSPITALS

On 2 July, 2020, FIBO, welcomed the private group sector and partners who have rendered a generous
support and  assisted in the development of  the robot system, FACO to help the medical personnel. The
private sector is the supporters of the robot who foresee the benefits of the robot itself. The groups were
shown to the FIBO station at KMUTT  and later on represented FIBO as a co-host to set FACO on duty at
hospitals.




